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United Way covering cost of free dental care for group of 
Abilene residents  

ABILENE, Texas – ​The City of Abilene is grateful to accept a donation from United Way 
of Abilene that will cover the remaining cost of free dental care for a group of Abilene 
residents. 

A check for $11,000 from United Way Abilene will be presented to the City at 11 
a.m. on Wednesday, May 22​nd​, at the Abilene-Taylor County Public Health District 
(850 N. 6​th​ Street). 

The donation will enable the City to provide dentures to nine Abilene residents who 
qualified for the dental work through a federal grant program earlier this year.  
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